
Ngutu 
College Tour

Join us at Ngutu College on Kaurna Country in Woodville North for an 
opportunity to experience our unique and rich learning environments 

with our Head of College, Andrew Plastow. 

At Ngutu learning opportunities acknowledge and engage the individuality of
all children and young people in an experiential environment in which

Aboriginal knowledges are seamlessly integrated with the formal curriculum.

Monday 5th August from 9.30am - 11am 

32 Audley Street, Woodville North SA 5012 

The College tour will take approximately 1.5 hours and will include morning tea.

 Please RSVP by Friday 26th July to Jess Perrin, jess.perrin@ebf.org.au

Please note the College tour is limited to 20 attendees only.


